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LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA

 
Dear Residents,

 

This is a follow up notification letter to inform you that “OPLAN Brigada Tokhang" will be conducting a drug awareness and information dissemination drive in the village on October 19, Wednesday at 9:00 AM.
 

The PNP will personally go to the gate of each house to distribute materials related to this anti-drug campaign. For the entire duration of this activity, they will be escorted and monitored by our own village security guards, village maintenance, personnel from barangay Greenhills and members of the NGA admin.  All participants of the operation will not enter the premises of your homes and will remain outside the gates.  As per agreed during the last board meeting, PNP are not allowed to get residents any information from the household help, no media coverage and no picture taking.  We have made this explicitly clear to them before the campaign.

 

Before the actual activity is carried out, there will be a general assembly and briefing to be conducted by our NGA admin and board members, Mr. Ken Uy and Mr. Chester Tan.

 

Hoping for you kind cooperation and support for operation “OPLAN Brigada Tokhang”.  
 

Sincerely,

The NGA
########################################
NGA Invites you to
SPOOKTACULAR HALLOWEEN

TREATS for KIDS!!!

In keeping with our North Greenhills yearly tradition, we will once again have a village-wide Halloween celebration this coming October 29 (Saturday) at 4PM. This year’s celebration will kick-off with an assembly at Mckinley Park at 4PM.

There will be a costume event and door-to-door trick-or-treating for the kids as well as free snacks throughout the village. We encourage all villagers to join in the festivities by providing treats for the children who will come knocking at your door as well as to do your most creative costumes and go trick-or-treating yourselves!

Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to seeing you all there!

REGISTRATION FORM

Name of Resident:
_________________________________________________________

Address:

_________________________________________________________

No. of Participants:
_________________________________________________________ 
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